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HAVE A HEART—Twenty-five members of the Kappa Sigma Fraternity Saturday began a
month-long campaign to collect $130,000 for heart research. The students volunteered to de-
liver 250 Heart Foundation banks to Edmonton businesses.

Council Shorts
Homes For Marrieds?

By Al Bromling
Plans are underway to introduce low-cost married student

housing to U of A.

The campus planning committee
under the chairmanship of George
M. Tauzer, housing director, pro-
posed a 200-unit complex for the
university farm property.

Under the tentative proposal, the
university would supply land for
homes, which would rent for ap-
proxmaitely $80 per month.

Council approved the principle of
married student housing for cam-
pus, Monday night.
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Council just barely raised a

quorum for Monday’s meeting.

President Saville reported Dave
Estrin was bed-ridden from over-
exertion during French Canada
Week.

No explanation was offered for
the other conspicuous absences.

Council tabled discussion of a
plan to employ the Students’ Union
president during the summer . . .
until more members are present
for voting,
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Typescripts of all addresses and
discussions held during French
Canada Week will be prepared
from tape recordings made by U
of A radio.

The speeches will be reproduced
and distributed to mass media

centres across Canada, and the
script will be presented to the
Royal Commission on Bicultural-
ism and Bilingualism. A commis-
sion member who attended French
Canada Week made a special re-
quest to obtain the scripts.

Joe Clark of the French Canada
Week committee told Council at
attempt would be made to evalu-
ate the effect of the venture on the
local audience.
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The musical score for this year’s
Varsity Varieties, an original com-
position by Bill Somers, will be
recorded by U of A radio and sold
on campus.
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The Saturday night performance
of Les Quatre Vingts incurred a
$200 loss, since transportation de-
lays made the first performance
impossible. The remainder of the
French Canada Week budget will
show a small surplus over original
estimates.
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Mrs. J. Grant Sparling, dean of
women, will be invited to appear
before Council to elaborate on: her
proposal that all first year women
be strongly encouraged to stay in
university residences.
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Male Residence Students Fiddle

While Firemen Answer Alarm

men’s house committee chairman
Ray Marusyk.

“We had no way of knowing
whether there was a real fire,”
he told The Gateway.

Residents should have remained
outside, or in Lister Hall until the
“all-clear” signal was given, he

Edmonton city fire department
crews Monday night answered a
call to the Lister Hall residence
complex.

And to the surprise of 600 male
residents, the call was no false al-
arm.

Smoke believed to have originat-
ed in a ventilation shaft, was pick-
ed up by a smoke detector in the
men’s residence penthouse. Fire
department officials believe the
smoke detector tripped an auto-
matic alarm in the area.

Three fire department units ar-
rived on the scene to the cheers of

Two Consultants

Retained by SU

Students’ Union Planning Com-
mission has retained Hull Miller
as theatre consultant and Russell
Johnson as acoustician.

The two consultants will work
together to design a theatre in the
new SUB, flexible enough to meet
students’ demands.

residents standing in —15 degree
temperatures.

Firemen discovered paint blisters
in the ventilation shaft.

It is believed the smoke was
caused by thermostats at the main
entrance being set too high. The
ensuing warm air went up the
ventilation shaft and blistered the
paint, producing smoke.

REPRIMAND

Male residents who remained in
the building, or who went back in
too soon came in for a blast from

OPTOMETRISTS

Drs. LeDrew, Rowand,
McClung and Jones

12318 Jasper Avenue
Telephone 488-0944

South Side Office—
8123 - 104 St.  433-7305

CONTACT LENSES

in aviation.

call . ..

ARTSMEN

The Royal Canadian Air Force has openings for
Arts Graduates for an interesting and rewarding career

To learn about opportunities of Aircrew (Pilot or
Navigator) see your RCAF Resident Staff Officer or

RCAF Recruiting Unit
9947 - 112 Street
Phone 424-2658

said.
“But

cleared the building,” he added.

Thumbs Down On Queen

LONDON-—The Queen should be replaced by the Governor
General as Canada’s new head of state according to a resolution
presented to the first annual “Think Conference” of the Ontario
University Liberal Federation at Huron College this month.

The Committee on Canada-U.S. relations, presided over by
Robert Blackwell, Vice-President of the University of Western
Ontario Liberal Party, suggested the replacement of the Queen
would maintain and strengthen Canadian identity. The re-
solution would provide for the recognition of the Queen as head
of the Commonwealth.

The conference was attended by more than 50 delegates
from Ontario universities. The purpose of the Conference was
to prepare resolutions for presentation to the Canadian Uni-
versity Liberal’s Federation conference in Ottawa.
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Penny-wise and dollar-wise,
The student who would like to rise,
Wil use this saving Stratagem —
A bit each week in the B of M!
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10 3 MILLION CANADIANS

BANK OF MONTREALF
Canadas Finst Bank for Studento

Us-61

%The Bank where Students’ accounts are warmly welcomed

FnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnninnnnnnuunnnnnmnnE



